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Look inside for our 
annual  

water quality report! 

Summer Hours 

 

Monday thru Thursday 
7:00am to 4:30pm 

 

Friday  
8:00am to 12:00pm 

 

 

 

 

  

Holiday Closures 
July 4th 

  September 3rd 
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Nob Hill Water Annual Usage History
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 In 1908,  Nob Hill Water Company was formed to 
provide domestic water service to the rapidly developing ar-
ea on the west side of Yakima. The initial meeting of the in-
corporators of Nob Hill Water Company was held on Decem-
ber 26, 1908. The company was incorporated on February 
22, 1909. The original incorporators were Granville Lowthar, 
W.N. Irish, Frank F. Gray, A. Helmich and U.M. Nelson. 
Granville Lowthar was elected as the first president and the 
first share of stock was issue to W.N. Irish on March 9, 
1909.  
 
 Rapid growth occurred over the next couple of years 
and by January, 1912 there were 100 members in the Asso-
ciation. The company continued to grow over the ensuing 
years and in 1945 the company contracted with A.A. Durand 
to drill a well (Well No. 1) at South 61st Avenue and Tieton 
Drive.  
 
 As of the end of 2017, Nob Hill Water had 11,481  
service connections and an estimated population of 28,450. 
To date, there are five operating wells that serve Nob Hill 
Water customers and a possible sixth well coming online 
during 2019 or 2020. 
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DO WE HAVE YOUR CURRENT CONTACT 
INFORMATION? 

Please check your statement to make sure we have 
your correct phone number and mailing address. 
Please call or email us if you need to update your 

account. 
 

Office: (509) 966-0272 
Email: office@nobhillwater.org 

 
 

 
It’s that time of the year again!   

Nob Hill Water certified  
Backflow Assembly Testers  

will be out in your neighborhood testing backflow 
assemblies, as required by the  

Department of Health.   
This helps to ensure safe  

drinking water for everyone.   
If your device does not pass or needs  

necessary changes as required by law, you will 
receive notification from our  

office.  Currently, this is a free  
service for  Nob Hill Water customers. 

Be sure to sign up for  
paperless statements! 

Nobhillwater.org 

IT’S EASY! 
1. Using your account number, sign up for 

an online account at 
www.nobhillwater.org or login to your 
existing account. 

2. Choose “My Profile” at the top. 
3. Edit and save the settings regarding Pa-

per/Paperless Billing. 
 

Extra Time Needed When Mailing 
Payments or When Using Your 

Online Bank Bill Pay System 

 
Keep  in mind that when you are mailing in a pay-
ment it will take  longer for NHW to receive the pay-
ment due to the USPS rerouting to the Spokane pro-
cessing center. We recommend that customers mail 
out their payments no later than 15 days before it is 
due, in order to avoid being past due. 
 
We also advise, when making a payment through 
your online bank bill pay system, that it can take as 
long as 10 days for that payment to 
reach us. We recommend  that you 
make your payment 10 days before 
your bill due date to allow sufficient 
time to receive your payment.  

CALL 2 BUSINESS DAYS 

BEFORE YOU DIG 
IT’S THE LAW 


